
 

 

Planning Applications Meeting 

Monday 30th November @ 7.00pm – Church Hall 

 
 

Following the parish council 16th Nov. meeting the PC planning committee requested this  meeting of 

the full parish council to more fully discuss and agree responses (as EHDC consultees) to the 

following potentially contentious planning applications; (ref. PC Meeting 16th Nov) 

 

SDNP/15/05630/LIS   – Church Cottage, Church Road, East Meon 

SDNP/15/05469/FUL – Parsonage Barn, Harvesting Lane, East Meon 

 

Notice of the meeting was previously posted on the parish website for any interested resident to 

attend but not participate in the councillors’ discussions. However at the discretion of the chair could 

be invited to speak. 

 

Attendees; 
Parish Council: Cllrs Bartlett, Davenport, Cooke, Carney, Tyrwitt-Drake,  

                           Pamplin, Atkinson & Redpath (chair of PC) 

Residents:          Messrs Collett, Mitchell & Hunt 

 

Meeting 
One resident -   A. Collett, applicant Parsonage Barn, took up the invitation to address the Cllrs. 

He wished to point out that this application was not setting precedent, as 100 similar ‘exemplary’ 

applications had been approved in England & Wales over the past 20 years.  

 

Cllr Redpath opened the meeting and determined that as full details of both applications had been 

previously circulated to all Cllrs. then passed the chair to Cllr Bartlett (chair of planning) who 

outlined draft planning cttee responses for consideration. Full discussions ensued and resulted in: 

- Unanimous objection to; SDNP/15/05630/LIS    

- The objection to SDNP/15/05469/FUL was carried - five Cllr objections, one in favour & one 

abstention (chair of PC only votes in the event of a tie). 

Parish council responses were subsequently submitted to EHDC Planning and posted on their website. 
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